## THE AMERICAN EMBASSY 33, RUE DE LA SCIENCE BRUSSELS

15 March 1934

Mr. l'Ing. G. Canesi Via Castigliole 1 bis Torino, Italy.

Dear Mr. Canesi:

I have received several requests for the mimeographed paper 'A Program for the Determination of a Standardized International Auxiliary Language' but my supply is exhausted. May I ask you to do me the favor of returning to me the copy which I sent you a few weeks ago, if you still have it? I would very greatly appreciate this.

Thanking you in advance for your courtesy,

I am.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Dave H. Morris

alin V. Doris